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I had a supervisor who was not a nurse who did not understand that I can not 

delegate to a staff member who can not demonstrate a competent skill set in caring 

for a diabetic in the school setting.  It was very difficult to get buy in for the care of the 

student in a safe and effective manner.    A nurse would understand that my license 

is on the line as is the safety of the student and I do have the right to refuse to 

delegate diabetic cares when a staff member can not do math which was the case in 

this situation.   


